# February 2021



Please help the Secondary Schools Committee by making sure your contact information in the AIA Website is up to date.

The SSC is also in the process of developing a list of secondary school ATs. Please fill out this form to be included on our list.

## **Upcoming Events**

2/1/21 – Arizona Board of Athletic Training Meeting

2/16/21 – AIA Executive Board Meeting

2/25/21 – AIA SMAC Meeting

3/1/21 - Arizona Board of Athletic Training Meeting

3/1/21 — AIA Spring Sports Begin

## **AzATA Secondary Schools Committee**

**Update for High School ATs** 



#### **COVID-19 Reporting Form**

Beginning with winter sports, schools are required to complete the AIA COVID-19 Reporting Form for each student-athlete who tests positive. The form should be completed at the time the athlete is returned to participation. Access the form here.



#### **AIA Mask Infographic**

The AIA recently released a mask infographic that schools can download and use as needed. Access the infographic here.



#### **AIA Winter Sport Specific Modifications**

Modifications for AIA Winter Sports can be found on the AIA website or by clicking here.

#### **About the SSC**

The Secondary Schools Committee (SSC) is comprised of secondary school setting members from around the state.

Our goal is to identify the unique issues and duties associated with the secondary school athletic training practice setting, and to develop and/or provide access to resources and information that can improve the effectiveness of secondary school athletic trainers.

#### **Contact the SSC**

ssc@azata.net



Many Arizona Secondary ATs are eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. For more information about the vaccine and the distribution plan in Arizona visit the Arizona Department of Health's website.



#### AIA COVID-19 Return to Play Form

Athletes who have tested positive for COVID-19 require clearance by a qualified medical professional using the <u>AIA COVID-19 Return to Play Form</u> or district equivalent.



## **AzATA Winter Symposium SMAC Update**

Dr. Kristina Wilson, AIA Sports Medicine Advisory Committee Chair and David Hines, AIA Executive Director recently gave an AIA SMAC update during the Winter Symposium. If you missed it you can find the notes from the meeting <a href="here">here</a>. A video recording of the update will be available soon.

The following ATs are part of the AIA SMAC committee:

Randy Cohen – University of Arizona
Ken Crenshaw – Arizona Diamondbacks
Dave Hayward – Highland High School
Tamara McLeod – AT Still
David Mesman – AzATA President / GCU ATEP Faculty
Bart Peterson – Palo Verde High Magnet School
Tom Reed – Arizona Cardinals